2013 MOUNTAIN MAGIC LEADER WEEKEND
MEETING MINUTES
March 19, 2012 - 7:00 — 9:00 PM

Attendees (highlighted)

Ann Barrow Jeanne Andres Marie Lott Sheila Mills
Barb Osment Karen McFadden Marie Wright Swaantje Sass
Becky Harris Kathy Stephan Marsha Sussman

Cheryl Marko Kippy Shea Mary Kottkamp

Diana Snyder Laurie Hackworth Melonie Luxbacher

Diane Loupe Lianne Griffin Rose Lowe

Timeline Review

e APR - Establish committee chairs and begin to recruit volunteers for committees. Plan
preliminary timeline. Provide save the date (Jan. 25-27, 2013) info to membership manager
(Bebe Joyner) for inclusion in area newsletters. 4/1 — submit Troop Camping form to council
to reserve units. Re-establish technology committee to determine if we can offer a BASIC
online registration for 2013.

Action Items

1.

Barb - Provide save the date (Jan. 25-27, 2013) info to membership manager (Bebe
Joyner) for inclusion in area newsletters.

Agenda Items/Committee Reports

5.

Barb attended the Community and Council Stars Meet and Greet for Girl Scouts and adult
volunteers on Tuesday, March 27", but it turned out to be a waste of time — only 5 people
showed up.

Swaantje will be making the swap necklaces for the weekend. She has purchased the fabric for
the necklaces — participants will have blue “night sky” print fabric, and the planning committee
will have purple “night sky” fabric. Swaantje to stop by Lianne’s house to see different necklace
templates. They have also purchased a Gandalf wig/beard and robe which can be used during
the weekend.

The committee decided to narrow the theme to a more “Hogwarts/Harry Potter” theme (vs. a
generic Halloween witch/warlock theme or a “Lord of the Rings” theme). Cheryl shared a letter
that was sent to her daughter on her 11* birthday, like the letter that is sent to “students”
letting them know that they have been accepted to the “Hogwarts School of Witches and
Wizardry” (Cheryl to provide). We can customize our registration packet similar to this letter.
WEe’'ll have 6 “houses” instead of 4 like in Harry Potter, but can structure the weekend like this.
Melonie has been attempting to work with Miss Mary (head cook) at camp re: menus for next
year, but has not been able to connect yet. She has also investigated meals served at Hogwarts
(turkey, Shepherd'’s Pie).

If anyone has ideas for classes/instructors, please email them to Jeanne and Mary. Cheryl
suggested a deco-mesh wreath.

THANKS TO EVERYONE THAT WAS ABLE TO ATTEND! See you at our next meeting (May 17”‘)!!



